
 

 

November 25, 2014 

 

Chair and Members  
Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 
 

Re: Appointment to the Medical Commercialization Steering Committee 

I respectfully request to continue to sit on the Medical Commercialization Steering Committee as an 
appointed member. I have served on this committee since its inception as a City Councillor and would like to 
continue to contribute my expertise and knowledge as a member of the public.  

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  

 

 

 

Joe Swan 
Councillor, Ward 3 
jswan@london.ca  
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